
April 6th, 2012 
Submitted by E-mail: 
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.com 

KirstenWalli,  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms.Walli: 
 
Re: London Hydro Inc. 2012, 3GIRM Rate Application (EB-2011-0181) 
 
London Hydro is in receipt of the Board’s Decision and Order, received on April 4th, 2012 at 
4:15PM. 
 
Included in the Board Order is the requirement for London Hydro to file a draft Rate Order to the 
Board and Interveners within 7 days of the issuance of the Decision and Order. The issuance of 
the Board Order was unexpected for April 4th, and although London Hydro is attempting to 
secure the additional resources to assist with the preparation of the draft Rate Order, this is 
difficult to do so with the Easter Holidays falling within the filing issuance time frame of 7 days. 
 
London Hydro is making every reasonable effort to expedite the completion of the 2012 rate 
application draft Rate Order. However, in consideration of both allowing for basically 2 business 
days to complete the draft Rate Order, and the complexity of the directions as contained in the 
Board’s Decision and Order, London Hydro respectfully requests for the extension of the filing 
deadline.  Our request is for a filing due date for the draft Rate Order of Monday April 16th, 
2012. This would permit London Hydro the required time to provide for an appropriate draft 
Rate Filing.  
 

Yours truly, 

 
_______________________________ 
Mike Chase, CMA, MBA 
Manager of Finance and Regulatory Compliance 
Bus. (519) 661-5800 ext. 5750 
Fax (519) 661-2596     chasem@londonhydro.com 

 


